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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are thrilled to announce that, on Wednesday 15th May 2024, we will be taking 
Year Five to Walesby Outdoor Adventure Centre for a two-night residential 
returning to school on Friday 17th May. They will get the opportunity to 
participate in many fantastic activities, which are expertly led by trained 
leaders. Some of these activities may include: assault courses; low ropes; giant 
swing; Jacob’s ladder; rock-climbing; raft building and campfire sessions, during 
the evenings. 

The cost of this residential visit is £178.60 per child and we really do believe 
that this is good value for money and provides an amazing opportunity for the 
children. The residential enables them to build stronger bonds with their peers, 
demonstrate independence and take part in new activities that helps build their 
resilience. The price includes the price of the coach, ten separate activities, their 
dorms and all meals. 

To secure your child’s place we’re asking for a £30 deposit to be paid via the 
School Gateway by 20th October 2023 (last day of halfterm). We are aware of the 
world that we are all currently living in and that this may be a stressful time 
for some of our families so if you have any problems or concerns about paying the 
deposit then please speak to your child’s class teacher. The rest of the money can 
then be paid in instalments throughout the year (if you wish). We will be in touch 
closer to the time with kit lists and a date for final payments to be made. 

Many thanks, 

The year five team. 
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